A MESSAGE FROM

Geoff Hogg

ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER *

* subject to regulatory approval

This message is for all Team Members
9 August 2022

Hi Team,

| am pleased to announce that Paula Hammond has been officially appointed to the role of Chief People & Performance
Officer, pending all regulatory approvals.

Paula, who has been at The Star for 10 years, has been acting in the role since December 2021
and has demonstrated great leadership, integrity and insight during his time.

Paula’s deep understanding of operational business along with her passion for our people will
ensure her success in this new role.

Paula will report to our new Managing Director and CEO, Robbie Cooke.

Please join me in congratulating Paula on her new role.
Kind regards,

Geoff
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